
 

 Rouse Band Boosters 
P.O. Box 1831 

          Cedar Park, TX  78630-1831 

             

 

January 2018 

Dear Prospective Sponsor, 

  

This letter is an introduction to the Rouse High School Band program. Every year our band 

program has fundraising opportunities to help with many expenses we incur through the school 

year.  These funds are used for various activities that range from instruments, equipment, marching 

band expenses, travel expenses, technicians and meals (not covered by the district budget).  The Rouse 

High School Band Boosters is a non-profit organization 501(c)(3) and exists for the sole purpose of the 

support of the Rouse High School Band. 

 

We are approaching businesses now for your assistance with our 5th Annual “Rock N Rides Car Show” 

fundraiser that will be on Saturday, March 3, 2018  

Please circle below which item(s) your business can help with (Deadline is Friday, February 9, 2018)  

 

Sponsor of the Event  (Cost is $300 includes booth, ad in the Hill Country Newspaper, 

ad on RockNRides website, ad on RockNRides Facebook page, 

and listed on the back of Car Show T-shirts) 

 

Contributor of Door Prize   (Any item that has a value of $25 or more) 

Contributor of Goodie Bag Items  (Any item you can spare a 100 or more)   

 

Your donation to the Rouse High School Band will go to forward this great program 

and the students involved in it.   

On behalf of the Rouse High School Band students, staff and families, thank you for your consideration. 

 

Sincerely yours,  

Shawn Jones   

Event Coordinator/ Rouse Rock’N’Rides 

512-373-5544 

rocknrides@rouseband.org 

www.rouserocknrides.com 

mailto:rocknrides@rouseband.org
http://www.rouserocknrides.com/

